
CITY OF ROSE CITY 
RESIDENTS

A special Meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 13, 
2018 at 6:00 p.m.
This meeting will be held to discuss the Medical Mari-
huana Facilities Licensing Act (MCL 333.27101 to MCL 
333.27801 - December 20, 2016).
If you have any questions, concerns, opinions, or just 
want the facts, please attend this meeting.
The meeting will be held at:

Rose City Council Chambers
310 N. Williams Street 
Rose City, MI  48654

Cindy Rosebrugh, City Clerk


